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Chair and Vice-Chairs, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony. 

 

It is disheartening but not surprising that the Democratic majority is continuing to 

push their tyranny on all of us.  Spend my tax dollars on something more worthwhile.  

All you are doing is is making Oregon even more unaffordable.   

 

Proud to have supported the walkouts and truck rallies at the Capitol.  The insanity in 

the marble nuthouse needs to stop. 

 

Thank you. 


